
 

 
 

 

Flagg Creek Water Reclamation District 
2025 Gate Improvements 
May 22, 2025/11:00 A.M.  

 
Project Engineer: Anne Munoz – Phone Number:  815-444-3301 

Email:  amunoz-crotteau@baxterwoodman.com  
 

Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 
 

Description of Work: 
 
The proposed work is officially known as the 2025 GATE IMPROVEMENTS. The work for which 
bids are to be received generally and briefly consists of the installation of motorized slide gates 
to isolate grit chambers in Junction Chamber A and Manhole No. 2; replacement of Grit Channel 
effluent stop gates with motorized slide gates; raw sewage wet well rehabilitation; installation of 
slide gates and access platforms in the South Mixed Liquor Division Box; and associated 
mechanical, structural, and electrical work. The estimated cost of the work under this Contract is 
$1,400,000. There will be no Pre-Bid meeting. 
 
Information for Bidders:  
 
All pertinent documents may be examined on the internet at www.bhfxplanroom.com or at the District’s 
Main Office. Copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained from BHFX Digital Imaging, 
www.bhfxplanroom.com, upon a non-refundable payment of $100 per set. Documents can be purchased 
only through BHFX Digital Imaging.  
 
https://www.bhfxplanroom.com/jobs/public 
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